
This is a reminder to families who are bussed by First Student that there is an 
available app, called First View, that can be utilized to track their child’s school 
bus.  
A few things for you to be aware of: 

• When parents and students are setting up the app, you should choose 
Greater Saskatoon Catholic Schools – St. Paul’s RCSSD 20.  

• There is a unique school code associated with your school. For BJM it is 
SWGM. 

What is FirstView.pdf 
FAQ - FirstView - Final.pdf 
App Installation Guide - FirstView.pdf 
 

https://media.gscs.ca/media/Default/frf/0/What%20is%20FirstView.pdf
https://media.gscs.ca/media/Default/frf/0/FAQ%20-%20FirstView%20-%20Final.pdf
https://media.gscs.ca/media/Default/frf/0/App%20Installation%20Guide%20-%20FirstView.pdf

